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i 12016 Elders Retreat

u

a

EOQ Saturday September 24, the Elders of Collierville Christian Church gathered at
u

th& hoimk gf Richard and Andrea Hand to study and meditate on the role and

responsibilities of the Elder in the Disciples of Christ Church. The study was led by

G NJB IDi BucKiwith assistance from Dee Flood and Rev. Carol Walther. Spirituality and

A t f tRe spiritual leadership role of the Elders was the focus of the day. All active

w3 2I§}q_erts paétikieaieg ﬁng Rggne away from the retreat with a deeper

GF £ 2 aundesstandgng of the spiritual role of the Elder and renewed commitment to

serving in that role. We are appreciative to the retreat leaders for their

guidance and to the Hands for their hospitality.

The General Minister of the Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) has asked
congregations to be in prayer for our nation and our leaders and to consider holding
an ecumenical service of prayer on election eve. We will invite other churches in our
community to come together with us at Collierville Christian Church on Monday,
November 7, at 6:30 p.m. to join in prayer, reflection, and communion. This is not a
political event nor will there be mention of candidates or parties. Instead, the purpose
is to pray for unity and cooperation and to ask God to guide our current and future
leaders as they carry out the tasks for which they have been chosen. We are stronger
united than we are divided, and despite differences of opinions and political prefer-
ences, we are truly one nation, under God. Please plan to make the election eve prayer
service a priority as we join with other Christians in our community.




